
Promoted	by	Oliver	Colvile	MP,	House	of	Commons,	London,	SW1A	0AA	
 

To	the	House	of	Commons.	The	petition	of	the	residents	of	the	United	Kingdom	of	Great	Britain	and	Northern	Ireland	declares	that	the	British	hedgehog	population	has	
declined	by	up	to	a	third	over	the	last	10	years.	The	petitioners	therefore	urge	the	House	of	Commons	to	endorse	the	practical	supporting	measures	of	'Hedgehog	Street'	
and	ensure	the	hedgehog	is	given	better	legal	protection	including	adding	it	to	Schedule	5	of	the	Wildlife	and	Countryside	Act	by	the	Government	and	in	particular	the	
Department	for	Environment,	Food	and	Rural	Affairs.	And	the	petitioners	remain,	etc.	
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